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February 13, 2016

The Honorable David Ryu

Los Angeles City Council, District 4
200 N. Main Street

Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re:  Oppose Historic Designation of the Hope Moorpark Estate
Dear Councilmember Ryu,

[ am writing to urge you to oppose the designation of the Bob and Dolores Hope
property on Moorpark as historic. The City’s Cultural Heritage Commission studied
and toured the property and determined that it does not meet the standards for
eligibility. Their recommendation is not to deem the property historic. Please
uphold their recommendation.

Further, the proceeds from the sale of the Hope Estate will benefit the Hope
Foundation, which provides grants to local community organizations that help those
in needs (feeding the hungry, clothing the poor, providing shelter to the homeless)
and those who served our country in the armed services. Designating the home
would reduce its value and make it difficult for sale, further impacting the good
work of the Foundation.

Bob and Dolores Hopes wishes were not for their home to be turned into a
monument. Rather, they wanted it sold so that its proceeds can help those in need.
A designation would be against their wishes and makes the sale of the home more
difficult.

Please uphold the Hopes’ wishes and the Commission’s recommendation to not
designate the Moorpark property.
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Sincerely,
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